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It's time for Oregon Vote By Mail to go.  Half the state doesn't trust it.  There have 

been verified illegal immigrants registered to vote.  Sure, it's only a few but that was 

the last straw.  It is so easy for one person in a family to vote for everyone.  To 

register their kids and fill out their ballots.  To vote for mom in the nursing home.  For 

dad with dementia.  So one person could easily vote 5 or 6 times.  Not to mention 

outright fraud of activists 'helping' people vote in group homes, homeless people or 

housing units then collecting the ballots and turning them in.  Think of the influence 

these people have.  I have personally witnessed people filling out ballots for their kids 

and parents.  And the fact that ID is not required is ridiculous.  Who knows if the 

person that filled out and sent in the ballot is really the person it was mailed to.  

Signature verification is not a science and done by a human that does it maybe once 

a year?  It's a joke.  Oregon has already lost the trust of it's voters with the corrupt 

scandal of Shamia Fagan and then finding out there were non citizens registered via 

the Motor Voter procedure.  That was such a bad move to put that into place.  Heck 

the voters voted to not let illegals get drivers licenses and then we give them licenses 

and register them to vote!  As a 6th generation Oregonian I'm disgusted.   


